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 The Request for Qualifications 15-001 has now been posted on the WUSD 

#20 webpage under the RFP tab.  This Addendum #1 is also posted.  All 
addendums will be posted on this website at this location.  Subsequent 

addenda will only be posted on that site and will not be sent to RFQ holders.  

As stated on the RFP page, it is the responsibility of all RFQ holders to 

check and review the site for additional addenda. 

 CLIENT REFERENCES SCORING:  Please limit the number of client user 

group and/or facilities project management contacts with first-hand personal 

knowledge of each of the projects identified in this Submittal to five (5).  
Please add names and current telephone numbers of General Contractors/ 

Project Managers with first-hand personal knowledge of each of the projects 

identified in this Submittal (Limit 5). 

 Questions and Clarifications that may result in the issuance of further 

addenda will not be taken or responded to after 5:00 P.M. AZ (MST) June 

22nd, 2015.  No further addenda will be issued after June 23rd, 2015. 

 John Sempert e-mail address:  john.sempert@arcadis-us.com. 

 


